
 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Youth vs. Wild is one of the most anticipated events of the summer for Ignite Senior High students.  If you are 

unfamiliar with Youth vs. Wild, it is a camping trip with a day of white water rafting, a beach day with tubing 

behind a speed boat, as well as Biblical teachings and worship around a campfire.  If you are a Senior High 

student you don’t want to miss this event!  Here are more details: 

• We will be leaving August 1st and arriving back home on August 4th.  We will be using the same 

campground that we have used in the past, Boulder Lake Campground in the Nicolet National Forest, in 

northern Wisconsin. 

• This is a Senior High ONLY trip, for incoming freshmen through just graduated seniors. 

• We can only take 70 students.  Registration officially closes Friday, July 12th, but there is a good chance 

we will fill up before then – SO REGISTER EARLY!!  You can register on our website: 

www.atharvest.church/student-events. 

• White Water Rafting – We will be using Wildman Adventure Resort and white water rafting on the 

Menominee River in the afternoon of Friday, August 2nd , when it’s good and hot!  Never been white 

water rafting?  No need to worry, all boats have a skilled guide in them.   

• Beach/Tubing – Saturday, August 3rd, we’ll spend the day at the Boulder Lake Campground.  Believe me, 

the water will be your friend! 

• As always, students enjoy the laid back nature of this trip, as it provides ample time for having fun, 

making new friends, and getting into God’s word. 

• This is a full-fledged camping trip, complete with sleeping in tents.  Please let us know if you have a 

multiple person tent you can bring. 

• The cost is $99 and includes white water rafting, tubing, and food.  However, be sure to bring money for 

two traveling meals for on the way there and on the way home. 

God always uses the trip in the lives of students to do really amazing things.  We are praying for an awesome 

year at Youth vs. Wild and hope to see you there! 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me or Misty Sipe at: 630-554-3858 or 

msipe@harvestnewbeginnings.com.  Once registration closes, a packing list will be sent out to those 

students going on the trip. 

In Christ, 

 

Pastor Matt 


